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Newest painting! 

After a lapse of several months, I finally felt like painting again! 

This little gem was painted rather spontaneously, quickly on my patio. 

I love it! 

 

©My Hollyhocks 2018  9x6 oil/linen/panel PA 

…………………………………………………………… 

Framed Image 

“Blue Monday” 

July 5th thru August 31st  

https://allenfineart.com/paintings/florals/MyHollyhocks_2980.shtml


  

   “©Water Lily Pond”                                            “©Gypsy Lord 

Click on images for painting information 

5066 East Hampden Ave.  
Denver, CO 80222  

303-692-0727  
Hours: Tue-Fri 10-5:30, Sat 10-5 

info@framedimage.net  
www.framedimage.net 

………………………………………………… 

Letter writing is back in!  

Stop by The Papery and pick up some cards to remember your friends’ 

and family birthdays. 

mailto:info@framedimage.net
http://www.framedimage.net/
https://allenfineart.com/paintings/landscapes/WaterLilyPond.shtml
https://allenfineart.com/paintings/florals/GypsyLord.shtml


 

5066 East Hampden Ave.  
Denver, CO 80222  

Have a great summer! 

……………………………………………………….. 

Please share this newsletter with your friends. 

  

 
 



Invite them to sign up here:  

Thanks! 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………… 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT, AND THANK YOU FOR ACCEPTING OUR EMAILS. 

Follow us on Facebook!    

You are receiving this newsletter because you are a collector, you signed up or you are a 
friend of the Allen Fine Art Studio. 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please hit reply and say Unsubscribe in the 
Subject line. Thank you. 

 

Leslie Allen 

Allen Fine Art Studio 

303-752-2029 

leslie@allenfineart.com 

www.allenfineart.com 

https://www.facebook.com/leslie.allen.3956
mailto:leslie@allenfineart.com
http://www.allenfineart.com/
https://allenfineart.com/mailinglist.shtml


 

 

 

 


